From: Natalie F. Syers

**Sent:** 12 February 2010 10:32

**To:** Selen Guneser; Esther Mckelvie

**Subject:** FW: Green Party conference - time slot for Commission presentation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

From: Natalie F. Syers Sent: 06 January 2010 15:19 To: 'chrisrose

Subject: RE: Green Party conference - time slot for Commission presentation

**Dear Chris** 

Thanks for your recent emails and a happy new year to you too.

I'm just discussing availability with our Guidance team during the slot you have suggested and it would be helpful if you could provide me with further information on what exactly you would like covered during the presentation? In particular I'd appreciate it if you could let me know how in depth you would like the presentation to be - whether you'd prefer it to be a straightforward explanation of the rules and the main issues to be aware of or something more detailed?

Also, is it just the candidates' expenses etc which you will want covered or might issues such as postal ballots, the nomination process and imprints crop up? If this might also be discussed I would need to contact our Electoral Admin department and arrange for a colleague from their team to also attend.

Dependant on the above, the slot you have suggested might not be suitable but I will be able to advise you of this once I've heard back from you.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Natalie Syers
Policy Adviser
Party and Election Finance
The Electoral Commission
Trevelyan House
Great Peter Street
London SW1P 2HW

Tel: 020 7271 Fax: 020 7271 0505

www.electoralcommission.org.uk

www.aboutmyvote.co.uk

**Democracy matters** 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

----Original Message-----

From: chrisrose [mailto:chrisrose

Sent: 05 January 2010 23:10

To: Natalie F. Syers

Cc: 'finance ; John Franks

Subject: Green Party conference - time slot for Commission presentation

Dear Natalie,

Further to my previous e-mail, I have been informed that the slot for the Commission's presentation has been pencilled in as 15.00-15.55 on Friday 19th February. This might well deliver a larger attendance than a late morning slot.

Is this convenient for your team?

Yours, Chris Rose.

National Election Agent, the Green Party.